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Honorable President and Members
City of Pittsburgh City Council
510 City County Building
414 Grant St.
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15219
(Sent via email)

July 29, 2025

RE: Public Hearing Extension Request – Aspinwall Pump Station Improvements

Dear Council President Daniel Lavelle,

The Pittsburgh Water is requesting an extension regarding the requirement that City Council hold a
public hearing 45 days after Planning Commission action on the Aspinwall Pump Station
Improvements Conditional Use. Planning Commission action occurred July 29, 2025.

As property owner and applicant in regard to Resolution DCP-ZDR-2024-00328, Pittsburgh Water
requests an extension of the September 12, 2025 deadline to allow the hearing to be held after the
45 days.

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Anthony Gallina,
Project Manager at 412-255-8800 ext. 5533 or agallina@pgh2o.com or Heather Dodson, P.E., LEED
AP at hdodson@brwncald.com.

Sincerely,

Barry King, PE, PMP
Director of Engineering and Construction
Pittsburgh Water

Cc: Rachael Beam, Pittsburgh Water
      Anthony Gallina, Pittsburgh Water
      Mario Camerota, Pittsburgh Water
      Sonja Svihla, Pittsburgh Water
      Heather Dodson, Brown and Caldwell
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